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 RIVERMONT 

THANKFUL FOR THE RIVERMONT PARKS 

The next areas of focus that the Board and the Improvement Committee will 

be concentrating on will be at the River Park.  Here are just some of the 

improvements that are planned for the near future. 

 Repair Entry Swing Gates 

 Tree Removal of Dead Trees in Picnic Areas 

 Repair/Replace Picnic Table Platforms 

 Replace Picnic Tables 

 Upgrade Plumbing in Well House 

After completion of the improvements at the River Park, the Board and 

Improvement Committee plan on starting improvements of the Pavilion Park. 

 

  

 



 

  UPDATE ON LATE FEES! 

TIME IS ALMOST UP FOR LATE FEES TO BE WAIVED - Starting December 1, 2020 a 

$25.00 late fee will be added to your past due annual fee. 

If you are having a situation that you will be unable to pay, please contact the Office 

at 830-885-4587 to discuss.  We do have a Payment Plan available. 

For your convenience, we have installed a lock box by the front door to make 

payments, if the office is closed.  The office hours are Monday – Friday, 8:30 AM – 

1:00 PM. 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO ALL OF YOU 

AND HAVE A SAFE AND FUN DAY 

 

 

BOARD MEETING 

SCHEDULE FOR 2020 

THURSDAY, JUNE 11TH 

THURSDAY, JULY 9TH 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 13TH 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10TH 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8TH 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 12TH 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10TH 

 

LOCATION PAVILION PARK 

MONTHLY- ALL MEETINGS 

WILL START AT 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE 

Dave Thomasson 

Tony Pena, ACC 

Dan Sewell, ACC 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDER: 

There has been an increase in the amount of people getting COVID in 

Comal County and Bexar County.  When visiting the Parks, please 

maintain the COVID Rule 10 people/6 feet apart.  We do suggest 

wearing masks.  Thank you and stay SAFE AND HEALTHY! 

 

The RPO Office will be closed Thanksgiving 

Day and Friday, November 27th, 2020. 
 

GIVING THANKS CAN MAKE YOU HAPPIER 
 

 


